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CLUB OFFICERS
President Fred McGinley

PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE...

As we close out this year, I wish to thank all members who contributed to the various

636 949-3716
Vice President Mike Ebert  projects, fundraisers and overall advancement of our club. Going into next year, let's
636 936-8066

really make a difference for the Youth of our community. My goal is for every member
Secretary Paul Hauser

636 946-8280

to be involved this year in some form or another. Please take a few moments and reflect
on how you can help this coming year. Start with the Optimist Volunteer Opportunity

Treasurer David Borgmeyer

636 723-0275
Past President Gerry Prinster  YOU can only help with one fundraiser or project, it will make a difference.

REMEMBER, IT'S YOUR CLUB -
LET'S MAKE A DIFFERENCE

Form. A copy is on the club websile. Return the completed form (o the president. Even il
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THANKS TO ALL WHO MADE THE FESTIVAL A SUCCESS!

314 973-2928

BOARD MEMBERS
(Two-year Term)
Roger Deppe 636 723-1937

Lynne Little 636 328-5490 D Beiemeser Derek Ebert Gloria McGinley Ralph Sundermeier
Joan Wagner 636 946-4484 T - Flash Fingerlin Sharon North Joan Wagner
(One-year Term) Clark Cilek Cheryl Graber Gerry Prinster Dale Westby
Mark Cook 636 724-4737 Mark Cook Paul Hauser Rick Pundmann Paul Wilke
Jim Evans 636 949-4900 Duleie Couillard Jean Kent Tina Queen OUR FRIENDS
Jean Kent 636 946-1331 Farl Cullom Bob Kisker Jerry Reese Todi Cook
Raper ieppe Gerri Kloeppel Helen Reiling James Gehrs
EASTERN DISTRICT Miks Ebert Joe Kloeppel Carl Sandstedt Lori McGinley
OFFICERS Lynne Little Marion Schmidt Jana Muller
Governor

INSTALLATION BANQUET - A NEW APPROACH

John Strickland President, Fred McGinley, and the Board of Directors have agreed to conduct the Annual

jstrickland03@charter.net

* %k %

Installation and Awards Banquet at our regular noon meeting on September 27th. New

Secretary-Treasurer Officers and Board Members will be installed and Fred will present awards and recognize

Ann Wagganer accomplishments of the past year.

awagganer@charter .net

WELCOME TO OUR NEWEST
MEMBERS
Derek Ebert and Kim Harris

OPTIMISTIC HOUR

Optimistic Hour scheduled for Thursday,
Sept 22nd at 5:00 p.m. at Grappa Grill

* %k %

Governor-Elect Sheryl Nappier

* %k %

Lt-Governor, Zone 7

e CLUB DONATES $500 TO  CLUB SPONSORS A HOLE FOR
GaryRieth@sbcglobal.net
x % ORCHARD FARM GRANT THE DUCHESNE GOLF
Editor - Roger Deppe TOURNAMENT
636 723-1937 The Board of Directors approved a request to
arogerd@sbcglobal.net

sponsor a hole for the Duchesne High Schoo

Asst. Editor - Jean Kent

The Board of DII"CCIOIS dpproved a request
from the Orchard Farm High School
Principal, Brian Smith, for a $500 grant.

Golf Tournament. The sponsorship costs $100
and will be an opportunity to share optimism
) with this great community.

The grant will fund the purchase of novels Several board members plan to participate on

for the collcge-bound English coursc Friday, October 14h.

students.

BIRTHDAYS
Derek Ebert 9/2
Mike Johnson 9/15
Lynne Little 9/17
Tina Queen 9/19
Dale Westby 9/22
Rick Radford 9/26

ANNIVERSARIES
Mark/Jodi Cook 9/3
Helen/Hank Reiling 9/4
Kim/Dave Harris 9/5
Missy/T om Palitzsch 9/7
Chris/Jean McCoy 9/19
Jackie/Tom Borgmeyer 9/22
Derek/Andrea Ebert 9/23
Barb/Buddy Hall 9/28

NOON MEETINGS
Tuesday 6
TBA

Tuesday 13
TBA

Tuesday 20
Tressa Jo Wilson
St. Charles Youth Choir
Board Meeting @1:00

Tuesday 27
INSTALLATION LUNCHEON
Noon to 1:30 p.m.

EVENTS
September
Optimistic Hour 9/22

Grappa Crill 5-7pm.

Installation Luncheon 9/27
Noon to 1:30 p.m.

Please Remember to silence

| your phone during the meeting.

Thanks

FRIEND OF YOUTH

Optimist Club Website: http://scoptimists.weebly.com/

Labor Day




